
From: Kristen Karrfalt <kristen@vrlta.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 9:37 AM EDT 
To: Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; Alexander Iams <aiams@arlingtonva.us>; Maria Leonzo
<mleonz@arlingtonva.us>; Emily Cassell <ecassell@arlingtonva.us>; Scott Baker <sbaker@arlingtonva.us>; Stephanie
Landrum <landrum@alexecon.org>; Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; arice@jbgsmith.com
<arice@jbgsmith.com>; brandy.salmon@vt.edu <brandy.salmon@vt.edu>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: Follow up on VRLTA HQ2 Event Flyer 
Attachment(s): "HQ2 flyer final (002).png","VRLTA Flyer final.pdf" 

All,
 
Thanks to everyone who dialed in this morning.  I have attached 2 versions of the flyer to this email.  Amy, we can have our marketing manager add you
on and get a revised version out next week as she is out of pocket for the remainder of this week. 
 
We will plan to have microphones, projector and screen, and tables for information.  Please feel free to reach out to me if you need anything else. 
 
We are looking forward to a great event!
 
Best,
 
Kristen

Kristen Karrfalt • Director, Membership & Governmental Affairs, Northern Virginia 
(d) 703-352-1037  • (c) 704-604-0398 • (e) kristen@vrlta.org

Virginia Restaurant, Lodging & Travel Association 
(o) 804-288-3065 • (f) 804-285-3093 
5101 Monument Ave., Suite 206 • Richmond, Virginia 23230 
www.VRLTA.org

 

 


